

November 7, 2017

Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Commission:

The 2016-2017 season ended on September 30, 2017 and the Peabody Auditorium Advisory Board presents to you the annual report of accomplishments and challenges for this period. It is hoped that you will take time to look at this whole report and note the successful year the Peabody Auditorium has had while still facing many challenges. An oral presintation will be made at the City Commission Meeting on November 15, 2017.

As an Advisory Board, we continue to serve the city with hopes of improving the diverse cultural activities presented at the auditorium and to maintain the grand building itself. This board is extremely dedicated to the Peabody and looks forward to an even better 2017-2018 season. If you ever have any questions, please know that your board representative or I will be glad to assist you in any way we can.

Thank you for your continued support of the Peabody Auditorium.

Sincerely,

Mary Martin, Chair